Volunteers wanted!

Hi I’m Georgea. I’m a PhD candidate here at Fenner, my research is focused on conservation management of regenerating woodland/forests. 
I’m in need of volunteers to assist with tree monitoring work and bird observation for my PhD project. 
What’s involved: 
· Tree measurements – Diameter at breast height. 
· Tree and shrub species identification. 
· Bird foraging observations. 
· Data recording. 
· Set up and pack down of 1ha sites. 
When and where:
The work will take place at Mulligans Flat and Goorooyarroo nature reserves in North Canberra.
 I need help in March, early April, late June, July, August, September and October 2025 (can give specific dates at a later time). 

If you’re interested, please email me:  Georgea.Kamara@anu.edu.au   




